
Friday 13 October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

In the final week of half term, we are going to be talking about how 

your child has changed since they were a baby, for example, how 

they have grown in height, the change in their hair, how it has grown 

etc.   

To support this, we would be most grateful if you could provide us 

with some 2 photos of your child as a baby/early toddler and 2 

photos of them now, so we can compare them.   Please email these 

to admin@heathergarth.org for attention of Mr Fisher by 

Wednesday 18 October 2023 at the latest.  

These will support our discussions and link to history elements of 

‘Understanding the World’ in our Early Years curriculum.  

If you have any queries please feel free to ask.  

Mr D Fisher 

EYFS Leader  
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